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Tschohl, Sarah

From: Norman M. Semanko <NSemanko@parsonsbehle.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 2:57 PM
To: Tschohl, Sarah; Weaver, Mathew
Cc: Dan Davidson; Ruth Bailes; Garrett M. Kitamura; Baxter, Garrick
Subject: Notice of deadline to submit 2025 projected irrigated acres | No. CM-DC-2010-001
Attachments: MID2025.zip

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you 
click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any 
concerns.  

 

Pursuant to the above referenced notice of deadline, please find attached Minidoka Irrigation District's 
annual shapefile of projected irrigated acres for 2025.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Norm Semanko 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Norman M. Semanko 
Attorney at Law 
Parsons Behle & Latimer 
800 West Main Street, Suite 1300  •  Boise, Idaho 83702 
Main +1 208.562.4900  •  Direct +1 208.562.4909  •  Fax +1 208.562.4901 

A Professional 
Law Corporation parsonsbehle.com  •   NSemanko@parsonsbehle.com  •   vCard 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This electronic mail message and any attachment(s) are confidential and may also contain privileged attorney-client 
information or work product.  The message is intended only for the use of the addressee.  If you are not the intended recipient, or the person responsible 

to deliver it to the intended recipient, you may not use, distribute, or copy this communication.  If you have received the message in error, please 
immediately notify us by reply electronic mail or by telephone at +1 801.532.1234, and delete this original message.  

 


